
 

 

 
 
 
 
4th October, 2019 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

 
We would like to invite you into school on Wednesday 16th October from 9–
9.30am for a drop in session to sign up to the online Early Years Assessment 
system. This will allow you to see work that your child has been doing, weekly in 
school, through pictures, videos and comments from their teachers. These are 
special records of your child’s journey of development during their time at school. 
They capture and celebrate some of the magical or significant moments throughout 
their development.  

 
There are lots of ways that you can get involved and we would like to show you 
this at the meeting. Parents are encouraged to comment and upload photos of their 
children from activities and experiences they have been involved in at home.   

 
In order to register you on the system, you need to have an email address and at 
the meeting will be given a unique passcode so that only you can access the 
information about your child.  

 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 16th October.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Gillard 

 

Rebecca Gillard 
EYFS Lead 


